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STATE OF
COLORADDO

Potential lllegal Dump

1 message

Schwarz, Paul <Paul.Schwarz@anadarko.com> Mon, Nov 6, 2017 at 5:33 PM

To: "Gintautas - DNR, Peter" <peter.gintautas@state.co.us>
Cc: "Scranton, Lynna" <Lynna.Scranton@anadarko.com>, "Schneider, Paul" <Paul.Schneider@anadarko.com>, "Albrecht,
Michael" <Michael.Albrecht@anadarko.com>, "Epple, Luke" <Luke.Epple@anadarko.com>

Good Evening Peter,

| just wanted to provide you a courtesy notification regarding a potential illegal dump that we encountered on the tank
battery noted below this afternoon. Per APC’s internal mapping system, we do not have any lines south of the oil
production tank.

The unknown fluid appeared to be dumped on our location and continued to flow to the east into the adjacent field. Our
Land Department is going to provide the surface owner a courtesy notification of the unknown released fluid. | wanted to
bring this to your attention to ensure you were notified if a complaint were to be filed to the COGCC. Please let me know if
you have any questions or require any additional details.

Tank Battery Wells: Warner 10, 15, 16-14

COGCC Facility ID: 330798

Legals: SWSE Sec. 14-T2N-R66W

Thanks
Paul Schwarz
HSE Representative

Anadarko Petroleum Corp.

Office: 970-515-1431
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